
Have your say 

Overnight Break Feedback Sessions 

SpeakEasy N.O.W. enable people with a 

learning disability to speak up and have their 

say about local services. 

We are visiting Worth Cresent and Pershore 

Short Breaks to find out what you think about 

your overnight breaks. 

We will be visiting Pershore Short Breaks on – 

Tuesday 4th March 

4.30pm to 6pm 

Monday 17th March 

4.30pm to 6pm 

We will be visiting Worth Crescent on – 

Wednesday 26th March 

4.30pm to 6pm 

Thursday 27th March 

4.30pm to 6pm 



We will be speaking with people who are 

staying when we visit. 

If you are not staying on these days, you can 

still come along to any of the sessions. 

You can come with a carer if you want. 

If you are not able to come along, you can still 

fill out a questionnaire to share your feedback. 

You can fill this out with a member of staff or 

carer. 

We will use the feedback from the meetings 

and responses to the questionnaires to write a 

report. 

This will help Worcestershire County Council to 

plan overnight break services for the future. 

Please note – These are updated session 

dates. They are replacing sessions previously 

advertised for 24th February and 10th March. 

These sessions are no longer running. 


